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Mentions 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Wagner vows to eliminate unneeded state regulations 
http://snewsi.com/id/18479654547/Wagner-vows-to-eliminate-unneeded-state-regulations 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Air pollution reaches unhealthy levels in Pittsburgh 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/10/02/Unhealthy-air-pollution-levels-in-
Pittsburgh/stories/201810020117 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Emergency Nurses Seeing More Health Issues Linked To Climate Change 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/emergency-nurses-seeing-more-health-issues-linked-climate-
change#stream/0 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WITF: More than 1,600 acres of forest protected in Perry County 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/10/more-than-1600-acres-of-forest-protected-in-perry-county.php 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Sunfish and students:  Annual Green Career Day shows off outdoor opportunities 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/sunfish-and-students-annual-green-career-day-shows-off-
outdoor/article_20f67ae8-c661-522a-a3eb-f1429a0e91f7.html 
 
Bradford Era: Elk, Potter, Warren counties to take part in statewide “Walk in Penn’s Woods” 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/elk-potter-warren-counties-to-take-part-in-statewide-
walk/article_4a7aab98-c691-11e8-93d0-3319b47db7e3.html 
 
KDKA: 2 More Raccoons Test Positive For Rabies In Pittsburgh Area 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/10/02/2-more-raccoons-test-positive-rabies-pittsburgh-area/  
 
WJAC: Watch out! Pennsylvania ranks 3rd in nation for most deer-related crashes 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/watch-out-pennsylvania-ranks-3rd-in-nation-for-most-deer-related-
crashes 
 
Tribune-Review: Fall colors expected to be later, duller than usual 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14140081-74/fall-colors-expected-to-be-later-duller-
than-usual 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Beaver-Lawrence Farm Bureau opposes Sunday hunting 
http://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20181003/letter-beaver-lawrence-farm-bureau-opposes-sunday-
hunting 
 
Herald-Standard: Pedestrian tunnel, other projects in Ohiopyle moving forward 
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https://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/pedestrian-tunnel-other-projects-in-ohiopyle-moving-
forward/article_c9c34f36-68bd-585a-9a60-3be8a34cceff.html 
 
Pocono Record: A ‘Darling’ hike in the shoes of a naturalist 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20180929/darling-hike-in-shoes-of-naturalist 
 
Energy 
 
Observer-Reporter: Solar tour Saturday includes stops in Washington County 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/solar-tour-saturday-includes-stops-in-washington-
county/article_e3f617c4-c5bc-11e8-90c0-4bf871a2dd90.html  
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Businesses push for greener buildings despite Trump rhetoric 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/03/businesses-push-for-greener-buildings-
despite.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Grid operator sees no reliability issues with Bruce Mansfield closing 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/02/grid-operator-sees-no-reliability-issues-
closing.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Study: Bruce Mansfield closure won’t affect electric grid reliability 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181002/study-bruce-mansfield-closure-wont-affect-electric-grid-
reliability 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Brownfields boost?  Hopefully, history will be repeated (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/10/brownfields-boost-hopefully-history-will-be-
repeated/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Elliott Group officially announces intention to expand manufacturing in Jeannette 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14141460-74/elliott-group-officially-announces-intention-to-
expand-manufacturing-in-jeannette 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Jury: Mine contractor broke state law with unpaid pre-, post-shift work 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/jury-mine-contractor-broke-state-law-with-unpaid-pre-
/article_ae5b46f2-c652-11e8-acd7-7309f46fb4d2.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Wartime munitions found in hidden alcove 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/wartime-munitions-found-in-hidden-alcove/article_9fe20c5d-
f816-5520-ae17-440d28e649a4.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: New CNX Midstream president sees opportunity in the pipelines  
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/02/new-cnx-midstream-president-sees-
opportunity-in.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Ahead of Three Mile Island closing, nuclear safety advocates call attention to waste 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/10/nuclear_safety_advocates_call.html 
 
York Dispatch: Under Trump, EPA says a little radiation might be healthy 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/10/02/trump-epa-says-little-radiation-might-
healthy/38022521/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Local atomic lab gets new management company 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/02/local-atomic-lab-gets-new-management-
company.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Trump’s EPA is moving to loosen radiation limits, experts say 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/10/02/Trump-s-EPA-is-moving-to-loosen-
radiation-limits-experts-say/stories/201810020187 
 
Vector Management 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: State WNV testing to end for summer 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2018-10-
01/Front_Page/State_WNV_testing_to_end_for_summer.html 
 
Reading Eagle: What you need to know about the spotted lanternfly invasion 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/everything-you-need-to-know-about-spotted-lanternfly 
 
ABC27: Fly 'invasion' in Perry County result of wet summer 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/fly-invasion-in-perry-county-result-of-wet-summer/1493893939 
 
Lock Haven Express: Nineteen PA counties have confirmed 55 human cases of West Nile virus 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/10/nineteen-pa-counties-have-confirmed-55-
human-cases-of-west-nile-virus/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 2 more rabid raccoons found in Pittsburgh area 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/20181002_ap_dca573eca1844024a609c93ca30a9475
.html 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County natives find business opportunity in plastic straw bans 
http://www.readingeagle.com/business-weekly/article/berks-county-natives-find-business-opportunity-
in-plastic-straw-bans 
 
WHYY: With no cash for trash, city mulls partnerships with private groups 
https://whyy.org/articles/with-no-cash-for-trash-city-mulls-partnerships-with-private-groups/ 
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Water 
 
The Corry Journal: Council approves state pension aid, well pump replacement 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_55fabfb4-c662-11e8-a97f-1b4c9a7c9379.html 
 
Record Argus News: Manager: Water line work could run till late October 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/longhaul/ 
 
The Derrick: Cranberry eyes treatment plant 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/cranberry-eyes-treatment-plant/article_19f5210a-94d1-
5f4d-8004-564d28ab823f.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: State funds will help make improvements in four Snyder County municipalities 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder_county/state-funds-will-help-make-improvements-in-four-
snyder-county/article_7eb09e2c-683b-5d8d-b74c-19f2564a3c8a.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Work to begin this week on Solomon Creek flood project 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/work-to-begin-this-week-on-solomon-creek-flood-project-
1.2392369 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Court sets precedent, rules Navy can be sued for PFAS claims 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20181002/court-sets-precedent-rules-navy-can-be-
sued-for-pfas-claims 
 
NPR: Decades-Old Chemicals, New Angst Over Drinking Water 
https://www.npr.org/2018/10/02/651180024/decades-old-chemicals-new-angst-over-drinking-water 
 
WTAE: Hopewell Township resident coping with spotty water service for several days 
https://www.wtae.com/article/hopewell-township-resident-coping-with-spotty-water-service-for-
several-days/23572668 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar to combat flooding problem on Guys Run Road 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14139780-74/harmar-to-combat-flooding-problem-on-
guys-run-road 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WITF: In Philly, Trump touts environmental deregulation 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/10/trump-touts-environmental-deregulation-in-philadelphia.php 
 
State Impact: Trump touts environmental deregulation in Philadelphia 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/10/02/trump-touts-environmental-deregulation-in-
philadelphia/ 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Businesses push for greener buildings despite Trump rhetoric 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2018/10/03/businesses-push-for-greener-buildings-
despite.html 
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KDKA: Storms Cause Damage In Greene County, NWS Expected To Investigate 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/10/02/greene-county-waynesburg-tornado-funnel-cloud/ 
 
WPXI: TONIGHT AT 5: How much did the cleanup for train derailment at Station Square cost? 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/tonight-at-5-how-much-did-the-cleanup-for-train-derailment-
at-station-square-cost-/845590480  
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas line rupture sparks fire in Bethel Park; 1 worker hurt 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/regional/gas-line-rupture-sparks-fire-in-bethel-park-worker-
hurt/article_084c366b-afe9-548b-9403-6f37241c5f2c.html 
 
WPXI: Ball of fire shoots from gas line in Bethel Park; worker injured 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/ball-of-fire-shoots-from-gas-line-in-bethel-park-worker-
injured/845775319 
 
WPXI: Severe weather leaves behind damage in Westmoreland County 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/severe-weather-leaves-behind-damage-in-westmoreland-
county/845618335 
 
Post-Gazette: Weather Service assessing storm damage in Greene, Jefferson counties 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/10/03/Weather-Service-investigating-damage-
pennsylvania-Greene-Jefferson-counties-tornado/stories/201810030121 
 
WJAC: Severe weather ripping through several counties 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/severe-weather-ripping-through-several-counties 
 
Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL: Zediker Station property another promising development 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorial-zediker-station-property-another-promising-
development/article_c9c0133e-c583-11e8-8036-c746a611aa6f.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Wet weather wreaks havoc on local businesses, farmers 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/wet-weather-wreaks-havoc-on-local-businesses-
farmers/article_fd2d4bca-c59b-11e8-8d9c-e7acdc385c6d.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Southern Beltway work outlined at Southpointe meeting 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/southern-beltway-work-outlined-at-southpointe-
meeting/article_16227300-c699-11e8-87e1-cf704734011c.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Tornado may have touched down in Greene County 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/tornado-may-have-touched-down-in-greene-
county/article_06e82280-c6a4-11e8-9767-13aca592ffca.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: 'Presidential Alert' will be sent to virtually all U.S. cell phones Wednesday. It's 
just a test. 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/03/presidential-alert-will-be-sent-to-virtually-
all-u.html 
 

https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/10/02/greene-county-waynesburg-tornado-funnel-cloud/
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/tonight-at-5-how-much-did-the-cleanup-for-train-derailment-at-station-square-cost-/845590480
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/tonight-at-5-how-much-did-the-cleanup-for-train-derailment-at-station-square-cost-/845590480
https://observer-reporter.com/news/regional/gas-line-rupture-sparks-fire-in-bethel-park-worker-hurt/article_084c366b-afe9-548b-9403-6f37241c5f2c.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/regional/gas-line-rupture-sparks-fire-in-bethel-park-worker-hurt/article_084c366b-afe9-548b-9403-6f37241c5f2c.html
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/ball-of-fire-shoots-from-gas-line-in-bethel-park-worker-injured/845775319
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/ball-of-fire-shoots-from-gas-line-in-bethel-park-worker-injured/845775319
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/severe-weather-leaves-behind-damage-in-westmoreland-county/845618335
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/severe-weather-leaves-behind-damage-in-westmoreland-county/845618335
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/10/03/Weather-Service-investigating-damage-pennsylvania-Greene-Jefferson-counties-tornado/stories/201810030121
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/10/03/Weather-Service-investigating-damage-pennsylvania-Greene-Jefferson-counties-tornado/stories/201810030121
https://wjactv.com/news/local/severe-weather-ripping-through-several-counties
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorial-zediker-station-property-another-promising-development/article_c9c0133e-c583-11e8-8036-c746a611aa6f.html
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorial-zediker-station-property-another-promising-development/article_c9c0133e-c583-11e8-8036-c746a611aa6f.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/wet-weather-wreaks-havoc-on-local-businesses-farmers/article_fd2d4bca-c59b-11e8-8d9c-e7acdc385c6d.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/wet-weather-wreaks-havoc-on-local-businesses-farmers/article_fd2d4bca-c59b-11e8-8d9c-e7acdc385c6d.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/southern-beltway-work-outlined-at-southpointe-meeting/article_16227300-c699-11e8-87e1-cf704734011c.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/southern-beltway-work-outlined-at-southpointe-meeting/article_16227300-c699-11e8-87e1-cf704734011c.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/tornado-may-have-touched-down-in-greene-county/article_06e82280-c6a4-11e8-9767-13aca592ffca.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/tornado-may-have-touched-down-in-greene-county/article_06e82280-c6a4-11e8-9767-13aca592ffca.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/03/presidential-alert-will-be-sent-to-virtually-all-u.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/03/presidential-alert-will-be-sent-to-virtually-all-u.html


Tribune-Review: Presidential Alert coming Wednesday - what you need to know 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14141161-74/presidential-alert-coming-wednesday-what-you-
need-to-know 
 
Tribune-Review: PennDOT puts out call for public-private partnership proposals 
https://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/14140805-74/penndot-puts-call-out-for-public-private-
partnership-proposals 
 
Erie Times: Tornado tears through Conneautville 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181003/tornado-tears-through-conneautville 
 
Erie Times: Erie-area tornado damage: The latest 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181002/erie-area-tornado-damage-latest 
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